
 

LOVELY PROFESSIONAL UNIVERSITY 
Jalandhar-Delhi, G.T. Road, Phagwara, Punjab (INDIA) -144411. 

 

 

 

Via Email from Admission department of LPU dated 27.06.23. 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to the letter received from your kind office, it is for your kind information that 

we consider the boards listed on the website of COBSE - Council of Boards of School Education, 

for admission at Lovely Professional University. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Regards:  
Team Admissions 

Department of Admissions Records Management 

 
 


